
From: Michalets, Linda M - DNR 
Sent: Monday, June 24, 2024 2:47 PM 
To: Stephen Meer, P.E. 
Subject: BRRTS #02-41-107191 Biogenesis Soil Question 
 
Hi Steve, 
I left you a voicemail message about the Biogenesis soil cap questions. It is appropriate to submit the soil 
cap information as a separate report for DNR review, as it should have been submitted for approval 
prior to importing soil to the site. We will need to approve that on the back end, so the report should 
provide details about where the soil was from, where was it placed and where were the samples 
collected.  
 
Let me know if you have any questions about this. 
 
Thank you, 
Linda 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Linda Michalets 
Pronouns: she/her 
Hydrogeologist – Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
1027 W. St. Paul Ave. 
Milwaukee, WI  53233 
Phone: 414-435-8010 
Linda.Michalets@wisconsin.gov 
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